
 

 
 

 
Trillium Health Partners Confirms First Case of COVID-19 

 
Trillium Health Partners (THP) received confirmation of a positive test result for COVID-19 from a 
patient who was assessed at the Mississauga Hospital’s Emergency Department on Thursday, March 4. 
 
The patient presented with symptoms and recent travel history. The patient’s condition did not require 
admission to hospital and the person was discharged home to follow self-isolation protocols. THP 
immediately notified Public Health and has been working in partnership with them. 
 
While in the Mississauga Hospital’s Emergency Department the patient was isolated immediately and 
all the necessary precautions were taken to ensure the safety of staff and other patients. 
 
Mississauga Hospital remains open and clinics and procedures will continue to operate as normal. The 
hospital remains safe for patients and visitors. 
 
 


